
A long time coming 
 

Bicester Scramble 
Well it was a long time coming the scramble due to delays with Covid. 
Last weekend marks the first January Scramble since before the pandemic, 
way back in 2020.   

 

Everyone roll back the clock and relive it, we arrived in thick fog and left in 
beautiful winter sunshine with a smile on everyone’s face after seeing an 
amazing range of cars which included one of my favourite the Campagnolo 
Team support car combining both of my interests in cycling and classic cars.  
The range of cars included Austin 7, Bentley’s, Riley’s Lotus oh and 
Morgan’s, I forgot to mention the £90k mini model James Bond Aston Martin, 
complete with all the gadgets the electric motor propelled it to 50mph, my 
younger self would of loved it! 

Then to finish off to the yay a trip to the British Motor Museum for lunch and a 
good look round the perfect petrol head’s day out! 
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